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Chapter Presidents’ Page
… from your State President    

        “Embracing Possibilities: Leading with Wisdom and Passion”
Newsletter 12

Dear DKG Officers, Chapter Presidents and Area Liaisons,

     During these times of political turmoil in our cities, we must prevail. We are a nation of hurt but as history repeats itself, we will make it through this time period. This gives us HOPE. We will only be a better society if we change and change begins with each of us searching our hearts for justice. Embrace possibilities!

   Who can forget the Coronavirus Pandemic that we continue to find ourselves immersed in. With that being said, your Executive Committee, comprised of Washington State Officers, have made a decision: Fall Board will not be your normal Yakima event! In fact, we will not hold Fall Board in Yakima for Fall Board is now going Virtual. This means, that in September, we will present a Virtual Conference using electronics online. All members will be invited to attend. Our focus will continue to provide training for newly installed chapter officers but will also embrace all DKG members. More information will be forthcoming. This event will probably last three to four days so leave September 24, 25, 26 and 27th open for a few hours each day. We promise that this period will be well worth your time.

   Remember that the 2020 International Convention in Philadelphia, PA has been cancelled. Hotel reservations should have been immediately cancelled. Expect more information about a Virtual Conference in July instead. Should be enlightening!

To Do
· Attached you will find the “President to President” page from International President Cathy Daugherty. There is also a message from the Society Headquarters Staff regarding DKG pins (remote learning and sharing ideas and lesson plans), and forms 990 and 15 that should be filed by the chapter treasurer.

· Send Form 110 (2020-2022 chapter officers) to Paula Nichols and myself plus Society Headquarters at mem@dkgorg  This form can be downloaded at www.dkg.org 

· All new incoming presidents, should read the “Chapter Guidelines” in the “International Guidelines” on the International webpage.

· Do your chapter rules include an “electronic meeting” as an option to communicating? International has given us a footprint to insert into your chapter rules. You must have this included before you can vote online without being together physically. This may be difficult for some chapters now. Let me know if you need help.

· Remember, you are the incoming chapter president’s major supporter as immediate past president. Even though it takes all officers, your job is to help her and your chapter to succeed and become a stronger chapter. If you are continuing as chapter president, congratulations! You can continue to build a successful and strong chapter. Review chapter rules, projects, agendas, materials and other responsibilities.

    Gratefully, Susan Fritts, Washington State President DKG Society International
“Leading Women Educators Impacting Education Worldwide”
